Annual Parish Meeting of Grinton Parish held on Monday 6th May at 7.45pm in Grinton Parish Hall. Mr H Brown, Chairman of the Parish Council presided and convened the meeting.

Present: Cllrs H Brown, J Alderson and B Sunter, the clerk, local press reporter and 2 parishioners. The minutes of the last meeting were read, approved and signed.

Matters Arising: The information requested regarding land adjoining Heatherlea had been provided to Mr Fairbrother. Cllr Alderson will tidy the hall frontage.

Memorial Hall Accounts: Due to cancellation of the hall meeting the accounts are not yet available. Any other business: The clerk raised the cost of electric for the Parish Hall. Npower have quoted a cheaper rate but only for one year. It was decided to remain on the existing contract for the time being and review again at a later date.

As there was no further business the chairman closed the meeting. Next meeting May 2014 in the Parish Hall.